



Dear Third Grade Student,

Welcome to third grade! We hope you have a fun and relaxing summer. We look forward to meeting you on the first day of school. Here is what you will need for the 2023 – 2024 school year:

- 2 boxes of pre-sharpened Ticonderoga pencils
- I composition notebook
- 4 plastic pocket folders (red, blue, yellow, purple)
- I plastic folder of your choice (take home folder)
- 2 packs of colored pencils
- 2 boxes of crayons
- 2 packages of thin Expo markers
- 2 packages of glue sticks
- I pair of scissors
- I pencil box or pencil bag
- Headphones or earbuds (to keep at school)
- 2 boxes of tissues
- 2 boxes of Clorox wipes
- Boys-Ibox of gallon Ziploc bags Girls-Ibox of quart size Ziploc bags

Art: one package of markers

Sincerely,
Mys. Chankell, Mys. Gliggs,
Mrs. McAldle, and Mys. Van Patten